
 

Dates for this term…  

Friday 27th January 

Class Assembly Centipede Class  

Thursday 2nd February 

Class Assembly Grasshopper Class 

Monday 13th February 

Valentine Disco (more information will 

follow) 

Tuesday 14th February  

Valentine School  Lunch 

Friday 17th February 

School Breaks up for half term 

 

 

 

Another great week of learning—we are well into the swing of the new 
term. Booster Clubs have already started to support Year 2 and Year 
6s. After School Clubs start on Monday 23rd and there are still some 
places for you to sign up to, this can be done via ParentPay. 

So far this half term, Bumblebee and Spider Class have already had 
their class assemblies. It was lovely that so many parents and carers 
came to see their work and hear all about their learning. 

On Friday 27th January there is a Boom Reading meeting - 
an email has been sent with all the details. Please feel free 

to come along if you have any queries. 
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School Lunches 

School lunch menus can be 

found via our website.  

Next week will be 

Week 3 

Friday 27th is  

 

WELL DONE TO RABBIT CLASS 

AND BUMBLEBEE CLASS WHO 

ARE OUR LAST 2 WEEKS  

WINNERS OF THE 15 MINUTES 

OUTDOOR  

GOLDEN TIME.. 

 



 

 


